
 

  

 

View from the Garden 
 

News from the 
Wolfeboro Garden Club 

 

Deadline for Our 
Member Luncheon is 

June 1!! 

There is still time 
read on. 

  

        

 

  

 

         

 



You still have time to make your reservation for the 
Tues, June 10th, Members Luncheon. 

Text Marla, 908-419-0774, your RSVP and choice of entree, Now!! 
Choose: Pan Seared Salmon, Boursin Chicken Breast or, Fresh Pasta Primavera. 
MAIL your $35 Check (made out to WGC) 

To: Marla Collins, 4 Bennett Lane, Mirror Lake, N.H., 03853 
 

 

         

 

There are still 10 Places on the Bus to Bedrock Gardens. June 24th 

Contact: Margaret Connor if you and friends want to come with us! 

 mwconnor58@gmail.com 

Cost is $35 payable to Wolfeboro Garden Club. This includes bus and entrance to 
Bedrock 

Bring your check to the bus when boarding. 
 

 

Lake-Friendly Plant Sale!! 
Wentworth Watershed Association 

Now until Sunday, June 1. 
https://wentworthwatershed.org/2025/05/15/lake-friendly-plant-sale   
Copy and paste the above address and place your order. 

This spring, we’re offering a variety of lake-friendly perennials to plant along 
the shoreline or in your yard. These plants serve the watershed by providing 
ground cover to prevent erosion, soaking up stormwater to filter runoff, and 
attracting and supporting pollinators. Explore the options below and visit 
the form here to place your order. You can check out online by card or pay 
upon pick-up by cash or check. The sale ends Sunday, June 1st, and plants 
will be available for Thursday, June 5th, and Friday, June 6th, from 10:00 
a.m. to 2:00 p.m. pick-up at the WWA office 

Office Hours 

Monday through Friday 9am – 2pmAddress: 

51 Mill Street, Building 3, Unit D 
PO Box 2235 
Wolfeboro, NH 03894 
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